
The Prime Mimister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of Fiji to the High
Commissioner of Canada

Suva, Fiji, 29 March, 1976

1427/ 9

MY DEAR HIGH COMMISSIONER,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your Note No. 462 of 25
February, 1976 which reads as follows:

(See Canadian Note No. 462 of February 25, 1976)
I have the honour to confirm that the proposai set forth in your above-quoted note is acceptable to the Government of Fijî and agree that yourabove-quoted note and this reply thereto shail constitute an Agreement be-tween our two Governments in accordance with the last paragraph of your

above-quoted note.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

K. K. T. MARA
Prime Minister and Minister for

Foreign Affairs

Hlis Excellency J. J. McCardle,
Hfigh Commnissioner of Canada,
Canberra


